
Ref: DOIA 20-223 

18 April 2020 

John Luke 

By email: fyi-request-12604-56f30289@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear John 

Thank you for your official information request dated 11 April 2020 for: 

any information on the Ministerial Committee on Land Access including the people 

who sit on the Ministerial Committee on Land Access and their bio, term of 

appointment and if there is any term of reference for this committee. How much 

they been paid for each meeting and if their cost (e.g. travel) been reimbursed. 

The information to which your request relates is believed to be more closely connected 

with the functions of the Ministry for Primary Industries.  Therefore, we are required by 

section 14 of the Official Information Act to transfer your request to the Ministry for 

Primary Industries. 

You will hear further from the Ministry for Primary Industries concerning your request. If 

you wish to follow up on this transfer, please feel free to contact 

Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz 

Yours sincerely 

Pete Hill  

Principal Advisor  

Ministerial Support and Official Correspondence 

DDI: +64 4 460 2784 
Email: prhill@linz.govt.nz 
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